
 
 

  

 

   

 

DONOR FORM 

 

Date:   

Name:   

If donation via a company or organization, name:   

 

Address:  

 

Signature:  

Email Address:  

Telephone No.:  

*Amount $:     * specify currency  

Donor Advice on Gift Use:  

 

  

  

Complete and return this form to Friends of ENS:  

By Mail to Friends of ENS c/o Blue Stone Services:  

9690 Deereco Road, Suite 500 Timomium, MD 21093 

By Email: Caroline Guény-Mentré (caroline.gueny-mentre@ens.psl.eu)  

Tel: +33 07 83 55 46 05 

mailto:caroline.gueny-mentre@ens.psl.eu


 
 

  

 

   

 

 

How to make a gift to Friends of ENS 

 

By Check:  

Checks made payable to Friends of École Normale Supérieure Foundation  

Send check to:  

Friends of ENS c/o BlueStone Services 

9690 Deereco Road, Suite 500 Timomium, MD 21093 

 

By Wire Transfer:  

Contact: Caroline Guény-Mentré 

Tel: +33 07 83 55 46 05  

Email:  caroline.gueny-mentre@ens.psl.eu 

 

For information regarding ENS and ENS Foundation in France, please contact:  

Caroline Gueny-Mentré  

Tel: +33 07 83 55 46 05  

Email:  caroline.gueny-mentre@ens.psl.eu 

 

NB: The QBIO project stands to gain significantly from a corresponding donation received in France 

totaling 2 million Euros. YOUR CONTRIBUTION WILL BE MATCHED, effectively doubling up to 2 million, 

resulting in a total of 4 million euros dedicated to an initiative spearheading breakthroughs in 

Modeling and predicting living systems. Your generosity will play a pivotal role in building a new facility 

in Paris, slated to become the inaugural European hub for research and education in quantitative 

biology. 

 

Thank you! 

 

All gifts are made with the understanding that, while donor advice is welcome, full control on the 

use of gifts is vested in the Friends of ENS, as required by law. No goods or services are provided in 

mailto:caroline.gueny-mentre@ens.psl.eu
mailto:caroline.gueny-mentre@ens.psl.eu


 
 

  

 

   

 

return for your gift. Gifts are tax deductible to the extent provided by law; please consult with 

your financial advisor. 


